
The Boulevard
Academy
Welcomes students to our Transition Week!

Monday 10th July - Friday 14th July
9:30am-2:35pm

Students should arrive in their current school uniform should they have
one and bring equipment. Lunches will be provided for all free school
meal students. Otherwise we are asking students to bring a packed
lunch or a £10 contribution for the week.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

@tbahull
#Transition2023
#TeamBoulevard


